To Mrs Bruitzmen,

| have noticed that, Children are bringing a new
Energy Drink to school called PRIME HYDRATION. A
500mL bottle of prime has 200 mg of caffeine and
been deemed unsafe for kids under the age of 16. In
comparison there is 180 mg of caffeine in 2 Monster
Energy Drinks. That's 50mg of caffeine per 100mL of
Prime. | personally think that as a School Captain, It
is time to take action and Ban Prime.

Caffeine is not safe for kids because it not only
interferes with regular development of skills, As well
as with emotional and social health, it can also cause
things such as high blood pressure, anxiety, Chronic
Kidney Disease, Irregular Heart beats, Kids could
end up suffering Heart attacks because of this drink!!

Another reason it should be banned is because of the
amount of money people spend on prime. Prime is
sold at BP Cranbourne West and at Woolworths, who
are selling it for a whopping $20ea! Because its
incredibly rare to even find Prime in stock, so people
buy lots more than 1 bottle. Which could lead to them
drinking more.



Coles have even refused an offer for Prime to be sold
in their stores due to safety concerns. 7 News
Headlines say “Coles responds to claims it's
‘cancelled’ Prime drink orders due to ‘safety
concerns’ read the full article Here.

| hope to see some action on Prime soon, Looking

forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours Sincerely,
School Captain, Hamish Williams.




